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01   South-west corner, viewed from High Street approach
02   Existing car park viewed from site entrance
03   Site viewed from the roof of the Brooks Centre
04   South-west corner, viewed from Dominoes Pizza
05   Site and rear of the Family Church from Friarsgate
06   City of Winchester Trust (listed) viewed from west
07   Dominoes Pizza viewed from existing car park
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Introduction Board

Thank you for taking the time to attend this public 
exhibition of the proposals for the new St Clements 
Surgery.
The site is located within Winchester City centre, 
150m from the existing surgery in an accessible 
location. The site is around 160m from the High 
Street, on the junction between Friarsgate and Upper 
Brook Street. It is currently occupied by a 60- space 
public car park, and has been considered a suitable 
site for a healthcare facility, which replaces the 
exisiting building on Tanner Street.
The original scheme, for the same site, received 
planning approval in 2012, but this permission expired 
earlier this year. The replacement surgery is closely 
based on the previously agreed design but 
incorporates some changes to refelect the current 
needs of the practice.
Please take your time to look around the exhibition 
and feel free to ask members of our project team, or 
representatives from the surgery, any questions about 
what you see. We are keen to hear your feedback, 
and forms are available for you to leave your views 
with us.
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